
Town of Groton 

Kimball Hill Property Acquisition Committee 

May 2, 2013 

 
 

Meeting Minutes            

 

Meeting convened at 7:00 PM       

 

Attendance :  

Chuck Stata - Chairman                                                   

Lou Lieto - Vice Chairman  

Bob Ferriere - Recording Secretary  

Deb Johnson - Planning Board 

Jo O’Connor 

Miles Sinclair – Selectman was in attendance 

 

KHPAC Objectives: Miles Sinclair raised the questions.  

1)“Should the town look into the purchase of 2700 acres for recreation,    

     conservation or town forest purposes?” 

2) Can we obtain an accurate assessment of the lands true value at this date? 

 

Deb Johnson raised the question. 

“Should we also look into other properties of interest besides KH” 

 After debating this point it was determined that we should also look into other   

 properties of interest besides the KH plot.  

 

            Lou Lieto spoke to Dave Daut about a letter he sent but received no permission at this   

                                                 time. 

 

            Chuck Stata spoke of HB0514 which was recently passed, stating the rules and regulation  

                                                 for Conservation Commissions members inspection of properties. 

 

            The decision on KHPAC should be limited to 6 months maximum with an answer by  

                                                October 2013. 

 

             Next meeting will be an open meeting on May 8, 2013 @ 6 :00 PM 

    

             Next regular KHPAC meeting will be on May 16, 2013 @ 7:00 PM 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


